
 

 

The Friends of Hollingbourne are a group of parents who 
work alongside the school, fundraising for anything that 
will enhance our children’s school experience.  In the 
past, we have helped our lovely school by purchasing new 
books, equipment and toys.  We organise fun events for 
the children, such as crazy hair day, Christmas fayres, 
sponsored walks and social events.  We couldn’t achieve 
what we do without your amazing generosity and 
everyone is welcome to join.  We are always looking for 
volunteers! 

What we raised in 2020/2021 

 

Thanks to your generous support and super 
efforts by the children, we raised a staggering 

£1782.80!!! 

What have we purchased this year? 

 Part of the money was used to buy much needed 
desks and chairs for beech and pine class.  Thank you, 

the teachers and children are thrilled! 

 

 

 

 

 

What have we purchased? 

 

What’s our new fundraising aim? 

 We are hoping to raise £7,000 to purchase 15 new 
ipads and IT equipment so that each pupil will have 

access to an individual device during lessons.   

 
Thanks to all of your support with money raised from 

the sponsored walk, virtual uniform sale and the 
virtual bookshop, we are already 20% on target!  

Thank you! 

Dates for the diary! 
Halloween Spooky School Fayre – 21st October 
after school.  Parents to pick up at 5pm please.   

Ticket price is £10 per child and includes the 
following activities/stalls (all included in price); 

Crazy hair, ghoulish Tattoo parlour, decorate your 
own pumpkin, spooky fancy dress, scary biscuit 
decorating, pin the spider on the web and much 
more fun! 

Children are welcome to bring along their own 
fancy dress costume to change into after school, 
should they wish to do so. 

Christmas Arts and Crafts – November (date tbc) 

All children will be given a template where they 
can design their own Christmas scene.  Parents 
will be given the opportunity to purchase a variety 
of beautiful gifts (with their child’s design on), 
such as Christmas cards, mugs, wrapping paper, 
coasters, fridge magnets and cushions.   

Christmas Fayre – 10th December 3.15pm – 4.15. 
Parents/carers to attend. 

We are so excited that we are able to carry out 
this event again, the children just love it!  There 
will be many stalls as usual, including tombola, 
crazy hair, arts and crafts, book stall, preloved 
school uniform stall and hopefully Father 
Christmas himself will make an appearance! 
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Pssstt….for any children who didn’t get the chance to do their 
sponsored walk due to bubbles popping….watch this space! 


